
 

 

1st July 2015 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are fast approaching the end of this academic year and the Summer issue of the school newsletter 
will be coming out shortly. I would like to bring your attention to a couple of items in the meantime: 

Founder’s Day - Friday, 10th July 2015 

Each year towards the end of the Summer term we have our Founder’s Day celebration, which is a time 
of prayer, reflection and activities to acknowledge and celebrate the distinct Lasallian character of our 
school and the Saint on whose teachings it is founded, St Jean Baptiste de la Salle. 

This year, Founder’s Day will be celebrated on Friday 10th July.  Students should be wearing full school 
uniform - unless they are competing in the sports day events, in which case they should come to school 
in their PE kit. As per tradition on this day, students will be dismissed early at 1:30pm following lunch.  

Last Day of Term – Friday 17th July 2015 

The school will break up for the Summer holiday on Friday 17th July. Students should be wearing full 
school uniform. Lessons will run as normal periods 1-3 and, after an early lunch at 11:45am and 
afternoon registration at 12:20pm, they will be dismissed at the earlier time of 12:30pm. 

Parents/carers are asked to please note that in the case of early finishes, the school buses may not 
run at that time and there may not be a school crossing patrol. 

Summer Holiday Club 

Cardinal Langley is once again running a holiday activity club on weekdays over the Summer holiday.  
Activities are suitable for children aged 4 (Reception) to 13. The core session runs from 9:00am until 
3:00pm at a cost of £9 per child per day. There is an “Early Bird” and “Staying Late” option available a 
small addition cost. For more information, please download a flier/booking form from the school 
website or pick one up from Reception or the Community Sports Office. 

On behalf of the Staff and Governors, I would like to thank you all for your support over the course of 
this year. We wish you all a safe and enjoyable Summer break and look forward to welcoming our new 
Year 7 students and Year 12 students on Wednesday 2nd September 2015 and to welcoming back all of 
our other students on Thursday 3rd September 2015. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
A Bridson 
Headteacher 


